KENWOOD TOWNE CENTRE

February 10, 2023

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg U.S. Department of Transportation 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg:

On behalf of Kenwood Towne Center, we proudly support Sycamore Township's efforts to upgrade the Kenwood Road Corridor through the RAISE Grant. Kenwood Towne Center is the tri-state's premier enclosed shopping mall. Our regionally beloved mall is more than 1-million square feet; we welcome a large amount of visitors each day.

Kenwood Towne Center would experience significant benefits from an improved Kenwood Road Corridor. It is our intention to welcome visitors from all walks of life, and we welcome any opportunities that encourage and improve safe and efficient travel for all.

Kenwood Towne Center is pleased to support Sycamore Township with the objective of improving the Kenwood Road Corridor.

Sincerely,

BROOKFIELD PROPERTIES RETAIL

David Jacoby

Senior General Manager

Kenwood Towne Centre